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programme about 3,000 refugees are currently receiving medical care, supple-
mentary feeding and other material help; in the sphere of permanent solutions
321 "difficuit cases" have been or will shortly be settled ini institutions and
583 familles will be moving into new housing units very soon.

Statelessness
At its sixth session in 1954, the International Law Commission took up

again' the question of statelessness and reconsidered two alternate draft Con-
ventions, one on the elimination of future statelessness, and the ocher on the
reduction of future statelessness. Some articles of the Conventions were revised
on the basis of comments received fromn governments2. From the comments
received it appeared that some governments preferred the Convention on
the reduction of future statelessness, but as others expressed no preference,
the International Law Commission decided to submit both draft Conventions
to the General Assembly.

Discussion of these drafts in the Leeal Committee centred on the Pre-


